
 

         1st October 2025 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Following on from feedback regarding the Daily Update, we have listened to 

your suggestions and decided to reduce this to 3 times a week instead of every 

day. Starting after October half-term, this will be sent out at the start of a new 

week (Monday), mid-week (Wednesday) and at the end of the week with the 

Friday newsletter. 

As with previous communications, if there is anything specific to your child and 

not just general information for the whole school and/or year group (such as 

for trips, meetings, etc), this will still be emailed out separately.  

Text messages will only be sent for last minute updates such as club 

cancellations, consents, school closures, etc. 

We will endeavour to only send other emails and/or text messages when it 

involves important information that you need to know about as soon as 

possible. 

 

Many thanks for your ongoing support, 

 

 

 

 

Jo Slack 

Headteacher 

 

 


